
City Hall 
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber 

 

Agenda 
Physical Services Committee Meeting 

Monday, April 3, 2017 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 

 
 
Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman 
  Nathan S. Emmons 

John P. McLaughlin, Jr. 
John B. Gosek 

 
Approve minutes of March 20, 2017, Committee Meeting. 

 
I. Old Business:  

  
 
II. New Business: 
 

 
1. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 

received a request from Heidi Sprague on behalf of Girl Scout Troop, 
10301 to host an outdoor day on May 21, 2017 in Franklin Park from 11 
am to 2 pm.  The Girl Scouts are trying to raise awareness of how busy 
people are with electronics and they are trying to show how we can be 
more active and spend time outside.  Attachment 

 
2. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 

received a request from Diana Windley, President Class of 1997 to hold a 
Family Day Picnic in Washington Square Park (West Park) on Sunday, 
July 9, 2017 from 11 am to 2 pm.  Attachment 
 

3. Thomas Kells, Commissioner of Public Works and Parks and Recreation, 
received a request from Trish Levine on behalf of the Oswego YMCA to 
hold outdoor fitness classes in Breitbeck Park from May 1, 2017 through 
September 1, 2017.  The class schedule is Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
from 7 am to 10:15 am and Tuesday and Thursday from 7 am to 8 am.  
Attachment 
 

4. The Engineer’s Office received a request from Camelot Lodge LLC owner 
of commercial property at 197-203 West First Street, located in the Third 
Ward, for use of public space twelve foot by ten foot (12’x10’) for the 
installation of a new permanent portico between the building and curb 
fronting West First Street.  Attachment 
 

5. The Engineer’s Office received a request from Anthony Pauldine, contract 
purchaser of commercial property at 28 West Bridge Street, located in the 
Third Ward, for use of public space to install new fabric awnings extending 
two foot (2’) for window awnings and three foot (3’) for entrance awning.  
Attachment 
 

6. Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney, requests consideration for entering into a 
lease agreement with the County of Oswego for the continued use of the 
Legends Softball Complex.  Attachment 
 

7. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request for 
use of public space at the Flexo Wire Site for the A-Tom-Mik invitational 
Fishing Tournament. 

 


